Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: R Ross <robin_jeanross@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 3:02 PM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Puget Sound Energy Rate Increase
[EXTERNAL]

Regarding Dockets UE-220066 and UG-220067 -

| would respectfully ask that you deny a rate adjustment to electrical and natural gas rates at this time.
Currently homeowners are struggling with recovery from Covid and our advancing recession problems. An
"average 15.80% increase" in electric service and an "12.15% increase in natural gas service" is too steep.
Please deny this adjustment at this time.

Thank you,
Eleanore Ross



